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Speak up in the public interest

Do you provide services or exercise 
functions on behalf of a NSW 
government agency?

If yes,

	• You are a public official for the 
purposes of the PID Act.
	• You can report serious wrongdoing, 
and your report may be a  public 
interest disclosure (PID).
	• If you make a PID, you will be 
protected from detrimental action. 

You can find out more by reading the 
public interest disclosures policy of 
the agency you are working for. 

There will be contact details for 
disclosure officers in the agency  
in the policy.

For contractors

NSW Ombudsman, Level 24, 580 George Street Sydney NSW 2000
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NSW Ombudsman PID guidelines

Scan the QR code with your phone

You can seek information from a nominated  
disclosure officer in your agency. 

Alternatively, you can send an email to  
pidadvice@ombo.nsw.gov.au 


